Hello colleagues,

As some of you know, the US National Climate Assessment (NCA) Development and Advisory Committee (NCADAC, a Federal Advisory Committee) is considering strategies to provide climate, environmental, and socioeconomic scenarios to participants in the 2013 NCA process. Input from participants in several NCA planning workshops indicates that it would be useful for regional and sectoral assessment teams and stakeholders in coastal areas to receive information on historic and future trends in sea level. Sea level rise scenarios and coastal vulnerability assessments have not been undertaken in previous iterations of the NCA.

I have been coordinating the development of a Sea Level Change Scenario for the US National Climate Assessment along with partners from academia, the USGS, the US Army Corps of Engineers, the Dept of Defense, the Dept of Energy, NOAA, and representatives of the IPCC and National Research Council panel on SLR in CA, OR, and WA. Our primary goal is to include in a Sea Level Change scenario consistent global estimates of SLR for regional and sectoral teams of the NCADAC to use. In addition, we are including a section on regional inter-annual variability with discussion of regionally relevant issues identified in the literature. We anticipate much richer content on coastal impacts resulting from sea level change, including locally and regionally specific risk factors, in the regional and sectoral assessment chapters.

You have been identified as a potential peer-reviewer because of your contributions to the science of sea level change. I am writing to inquire if you would be interested and available to serve as a peer-reviewer of the current draft of the scenario.

Before we submit the report to the NCADAC, we are wondering if you would be willing to provide peer review. The document is approximately 40 pages in length with figures and tables. 

The review draft will be ready by next Tuesday, February 21. The latest we can incorporate your comments is Friday, March 2nd. 

Please let me know either way so that I can send the document next week and do not hesitate to contact me with questions or if you need additional context.

Best regards,

Adam
